

Queensbury School Unleash your limitless potential



Executive Head Teacher Mr Chris Wilson BSc / PGCE/ NPQH / MA

22nd June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

As a school we have recently seen an increase in individuals testing positive for COVID-19. This has been across a range of our class bubbles.

To reduce subsequent class closures, can I please remind you to be diligent at home at weekends, with regards to on-going safety measures;



Hands – wash your hands
Face – wear face coverings
Space – make space
Fresh Air – meet outside in fresh air

As a reminder, at Queensbury School we are carrying out tests at home twice every week, 3-4 days apart. Up to one in three people who have COVID-19 can spread the virus without knowing. This is because they have no symptoms. I am strongly encouraging all children to take part to reduce the spread of the virus.

Thank you for your support in limiting infection and preventing future closures within our school.

Yours Sincerely

Chris Wilson

Executive Head Teacher

1. Detur

www.educationimpact.org.uk